
 

  

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

As residents of this great country and state we have been caught 
up in the worldwide effect of fear in contracting the Coronavirus. 
Also, as seniors we have seen evidence that our ability to recover 
from any infection is lessened. 

FMO will suspend all in-person meetings immediately until further 
notice.  Your health is paramount to us and we will not put anyone 
at risk.  Please pay attention to our leadership, medical experts 
and take the necessary steps to protect your families, but do not 
panic. This will end and life will go on. 

Thank you for your energy and belief in FMO.  Our best days are 
ahead.  

God bless and take care. 

Jerry Durham 

 


